SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
AUSTRALIAN HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION

Question No. 98

Senator Hanson-Young asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2008:

Does the Australian Human Rights Commission support amending discrimination legislation to
include sexual orientation and gender identity?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is asfollows:

Yes.
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